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Comments: I have been hiking and snowshoeing in the sage hen area for over 30 years.When it was closed to

motorized vehicles it improved all kinds of wildlife watching and hunting.It is a wonderful piece of public

ground.Walking does not spook the deer and elk. They just put what ever distance they are comfortable with

between us. I oppose closing it to foot traffic as it does not get heavy or moderate use. The bikers have made the

ruts in some of the trails. This has increased erosion. 

 

I have no problem with the main road down to the dam being used during non wintering times. It will be hard to

enforce as many ATV users go where they want to with no regard to the rules.


